


The Profit and Loss for July through December 2001 was circulated. Rudy indicated that the 

figures were not an accurate portrayal of where we stand financially due to accruals.  The 

pledges from the Torch Campaign are not included in this report because they were included in 







RESOLVED, that Rudy Dornemann be commended for his hard work and deliberative efforts in 

getting the financial reports completed. PASSED UNANIMOUSLY. 

Move to Adjourn 4:45pm .  PASSED UNANIMOUSLY. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Holly Andrews (for James Strange) 

 


